
Sports Hall Athletics. 

On Tuesday 7th November, the Year 4, 5 and 6 went across to Castle Rock to take part in their 

‘Sports Hall Athletics’ tournament. 

As we compete against much larger schools, we are able to take our Y4 and Y5 pupils to this event. 

The sports were running, jumping and throwing.  

Everyone had a great time and we are looking forward to competing again in this competition next 

year. 


